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Policy W4 (Brooklands Farm) 

 
Hello 

As a resident of Whitstable for years I have witnessed developments spreading through the area at an alarming 
rate. With these developments further strain on local resources, healthcare in particular, as well as more traffic , 
pollution from sewage and the decimation of our beautiful country side will be a huge loss to the area. 

The proposed new Brooklands Farm development will only add to this. 

I strongly object to this development as many other local residents of Whitstable and its environs will testify. 

 

Regards  

Ian Robertson  

 
 

 You don't often get email  Learn why this is important  




